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Target 96% Week % Year %

Year 1 99.6% 97.6%

Year 2 97.7% 96.7%

Year 3 96.6% 96.9%

Year 4 99.3% 97.6%

Year 5 98.2% 96.9%

Year 6 99.0% 96.2%

Whole school 98.4% 97.0%

Pupil Absences

Green Lane Primary Academy

28th March 2025

Weekly Newsletter

After School Clubs - Summer 1 & Summer 2 Terms

#AttendanceMatters

Please can we remind all parents/carers that you must contact the school office each day that your child 

is absent. This is extremely important and we ask parents/carers to contact the office before 9:00am. 

The preferred method of contact is via telephone.

Thank you for your cooperation with this, it is much appreciated.

Please can we remind you that

when you leave a voicemail for

a pupil absence, you must state

the following details:

Child’s Name

Child’s Class

Who is leaving the voicemail

Reason for absence - this cannot

be ‘unwell’

The after school clubs for the Summer 1 and Summer 2 terms are now live on MCAS for you

to book places for your child, should you wish to do so. Places will be allocated on a first

come, first serve basis and once all of the spaces have been booked, you will no longer

be able to book your child onto the club.

Please note that the Summer 1 after school clubs will commence, week commencing

Monday 28th April 2025 as after school clubs will not run on the first week back, following

the Easter holidays.



Year 6 Transition Information - For Children Moving to Garforth Academy

in September 2025

Parents information Evening Thursday 12th June 2025 5pm

Transition Day- all students attend the Academy 24th June 2025

Activity Days- students will attend ONE of these days, DATE NOT YET

CONFIRMED FOR INDIVIDUAL PUPILS WILL BE ALLOCATED ONE OF THE

FOLLOWING - Tuesday 1st July, Wednesday 2nd July, or Thursday 3rd

July

Car Park Gate - Changes to Car Park Access

Over the Easter holidays, we will be having a new electric gate installed at

the car park entrance.

This will allow us to close the access to the car park and school site,

improving school security, as visitors will have to request permission to

come on the site.

There will also be a controlled gate access for pedestrians. 

The car park will be open at drop off and pick up times, but it does mean

that the car park will not be open for pick up at the end of the day until

3pm.

Water Bottles

In school children are encouraged to bring a water bottle, as hydration is

important to health and concentration. In school, water bottles are held in

a central place and children can drink when they need to. There are

specific times where a child could have their water bottle on their desk

e.g. hospital advice is to drink a considerable amount in the day for health

testing or infections. This should be discussed with your class teacher, so

that they can support children in school. 



Year 2 - Willow Class

In early May, Mrs Wadsworth will begin her maternity leave. I am pleased

to announced that Miss Rose will be joining us from Tuesday 22nd April,

and teaching Willow on a full-time basis for the rest of the year. Miss Rose

will spend her first week completing her induction and spending time in

class, and then she will begin her full-time teaching from WC28th April. Mrs

Cale will support Miss Rose in Willow.  Please do introduce yourself to Miss

Rose and give her a warm Green Lane welcome!
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Stars of the Week!
Year Group Names

Year 1

P.Brook-Smith for her great acting and enthusiasm during Shakespeare Week.

M.Kaye for her fantastic behaviour and attitude to her learning this week.

E.Hobbs for her continued effort and resilience in all lessons but especially Maths this week.

Year 2
H.Carter-Booth for her fantastic attitude to her work this week.

J.Butler for being amazing all week.

Year 3

C.Rudderham for making lots of really interesting and helpful contributions during our REC sessions - Geography and

History in particular.

R.Brophy for her excellent work in Art and for producing some fantastic mirrored and rotated motifs.

Year 4

S.Hardy for working collaboratively with his partner to present scenes during the Drama sessions in Shakespeare week.

M.Diskin for her exemplary excellence as a role model to the class, unwavering warmth as an amazing teammate and

determined dedication to achieving a ‘Perfect H’ in her Handwriting.

Year 5

I.Power for working extremely hard to improve in Maths. She has consistently improved her Arithmetic score and achieved

full marks last week.

H.Yasiry for working hard all year to improve in all areas of the curriculum. He has done a fabulous non-chronological

report and has completed some amazing diagrams in both Writing and Science.

Year 6

M.McFeely for his brilliant efforts in Writing this week and for making a fantastic start to his first-person narrative where he

has used lots of descriptive language.

E.Lees for her resilience during our PE sessions, where she has challenged herself to learn new skills and for taking control

of her learning.

Diary Dates
Wednesday 2nd April 2025 Poetry Competition - 15:30pm - KS1 Hall

Wednesday 2nd April 2025 EYFS (Nursery & Reception) Easter Bonnet Parade - 9:15am - 10:00am

Thursday 3rd April 2025 EYFS (Nursery & Reception) Easter Bonnet Parade - 9:15am - 10:00am

Friday 4th April 2025 School Closes - Easter Holidays

Monday 21st April 2025 Training Day - School Closed

Tuesday 22nd April 2025 School Opens

Thursday 8th May 2025 Year 5 Trip - Ledston Estate
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Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility.

Please report any concerns you have.

For more information on our safeguarding

approach and policy, view our statutory

information under the ‘About’ tab on our

website.

The Leeds Safeguarding Children Partnership

also has information and resources in relation to

safeguarding children and adults:

www.leedsscp.org.uk

Please refer to our Whistleblowing Policy if you

have concerns regarding the conduct of an

adult in school. You can also contact the DSL or

the Trust:

safeguarding@deltatrust.org.uk

The Team
If you are concerned about a child or have

any form of safeguarding concerns, you

can speak to anyone in our school staff

team, including:

Mrs Sercombe: 

Head of Academy and Designated

Safeguarding Lead.

Mrs Owen and Miss Dedicoat: 

Assistant Principals and Deputy Designated

Safeguarding Lead s

Mrs Hector: 

Pastoral and Safeguarding Team

Safeguarding

Mrs Sercombe Mrs Owen Mrs Hector

We hope you found this newsletter useful!
Your views and feedback are very important to us.

If you have any feedback  please contact us using any of the channels below.

Miss Dedicoat

Please note that the above menu is for week

commencing Monday 21st April 2025. All meals have to

be ordered via MCAS by the end of the day on Thursday

17th April 2025.


